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In Golden Book  

This Week 
 

Class 1 
Amelia & Jackson 

 

Class 2 
Jacob & Tommy 

 

Class 3 
Alfie & Brianne 

 

Class 4 
Kaya & Kyal 

 

Class 5 
Khyran & Nadia 

 

Class 6 
Ewan-Lee & Roman 

 

Nursery 
Alivia & Neveah 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 1st July 2022 

It has been another busy week in school with lots of different learning. Class 5 & 
6 had a visit from Mrs Hatton and her tarantula as part of their learning about 
minibeasts. Nearly everyone enjoyed seeing the spider (in its box!).  
On Monday the children in Class 5 & 6 took part in activities to learn more 
about South East Asian countries and culture.  

Attendance 
Whole School– 93.53% 
Class 1— 92.79% 
Class 2— 94.77% 
Class 3— 87.43% 
Class 4— 97.89% 
Class 5— 98.99% 
Class 6— 89.47% 
2s Nursery— 71.43% 
3s Nursery— 73.43% 
 

 

Lates - 15 
 

Lost learning =  
1hr 3mins 

Early Bird -Class 3 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people who 
know who to ask for 

help if they are 
worried about change 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45   
£2 per day 

Dates for this term 
 

Thursday 14th July 9:15—Reception Sports Day 
Friday 15th July 9:15—Year 1 Sports Day 
Friday 15th July 1:30—Year 2 Sports Day 

Parents are welcome to join us on the field 

(weather permitting) to watch their child 

take part in Sports Day. 
 

Tuesday 19th July 2pm—Open Afternoon (school).  

Parents are welcome to join their child in class to look 

at their work from this year and celebrate their 

successes. 
 

Thursday 21st July 9:15—Year 2 Leaver’s 
Assembly 

Year 2 Parents are welcome to join us in the hall for 

the assembly. 
 

Thursday 21st July—last day of school and nursery 
(normal finish times) 
 

Transition 
Next week is the beginning of children moving on to their new schools and 
classes. Here are the key dates for different classes— 

 

Monday 4th & Tuesday 5th July 9:15-2:30 —Year 2 transition 
days to Donnington Wood CE Junior School. Any Year 2 children 
moving to different schools still come here as usual. 

 

Tuesday 5th July 9-11:45 —new Reception starters visit. Children in the current 
Classes 3,4,5&6 will spend part or all of the day in a different classroom so that 
we have room for the new children who are visiting. This is not part of transition 
for current children. 
 

Monday 11th July—Reports sent home for children in school. Information about 
new classes for September will be sent home with reports.  
 

Monday 18th July—children in Classes 3,4,5&6 will spend the day in their new 
classroom.  

 

In the much 

warmer (but 

still unpredictable) 

weather please 

make sure your 

child has a jumper / 

cardigan, coat and 

sun hat in school or 

nursery every day. 
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